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‘With God, all things are possible’ 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Thursday 15th February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Benedict Biscop as part of our triathlon team in the upcoming 2024 Sunderland 

School’s Triathlon Event – details below: 

 

Date: Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Venue: Silksworth Sports Complex (SR3 1PD) 

Time: 9:00-11:45am 

 

Please can children arrive through the School Office for no later than 8:45am, as we will be leaving school promptly for 

a 9am start. We will return to school before lunchtime for children to have their lunch as normal. 

 

Children will need to come dressed to school in their full school PE kit, including footwear that they are comfortable to 

run/ cycle in. In order to take part in the swimming section of the triathlon, your child will also need to bring the following 

kit into school: 

 

• Appropriate swimming costume 

• Clean towel 

• Swimming cap (for those with long hair) 

• Swimming goggles (optional) 

 

If your child is unable/ would not like to participate in this event, please let me know as soon as possible so a replacement 

can be arranged. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Holt 

Class Teacher & PE Lead 


